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NOTIFICATION 
 

North America, Central and South America, and the Caribbean biregional gathering of 
the Local Communities and Indigenous Peoples Platform 

 
12–15 September 2022  

Gaigirgordub, Guna Yala, Panama 
 
 

I wish to inform Parties and observer States to the Convention, the Kyoto Protocol and the Paris 
Agreement, United Nations Secretariat units and bodies, specialized agencies and related organizations 
and intergovernmental and non-governmental organizations admitted as observers, that the Local 
Communities and Indigenous Peoples Platform (LCIPP) biregional gathering for North America, 
Central and South America, and the Caribbean regions will take place in Gaigirgordub, Guna Yala, 
Panama, from 12 to 15 September 2022. 

 
This biregional gathering aims to bring together indigenous peoples, local communities, Parties 

and other relevant stakeholders to exchange experience and practices in reducing greenhouse gas 
emissions and building climate resilience.  

 
Interested representatives of Parties, observer States and United Nations Secretariat units and 

bodies, specialized agencies and related organizations should register no later than Friday, 26 August 
2022 by contacting the secretariat at LCIPP@unfccc.int.  

 
Guna Yala can accommodate a limited number of participants and the secretariat needs to confirm 

arrangements for the biregional gathering as soon as possible. Timely registration is therefore strongly 
encouraged; the secretariat may not be in a position to process late registrations. 

 
 
 

 

Distribution: To Parties and observer States to the United Nations Framework Convention on Climate 
Change through their national focal points and diplomatic missions accredited to the Federal Republic 
of Germany, as well as to United Nations organizations and admitted observer organizations. 
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Detailed information on the biregional gathering will be made available on the LCIPP web portal at 
https://lcipp.unfccc.int/. Further details will be communicated directly to registered participants. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

(Signed by) 
 

Youssef Nassef 
Director 

Adaptation division 
 


